
 
 

                     A DIVISION OF THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES 
IAEP Local 294 Hunter’s Employees 

PO Box 291 Meriden, CT 06450 
 

Dear Representative Poulos, 

      On behalf of IAEP Local R1-294's Membership and Executive Board, I want to thank you 
for your dedication in service to the town of Southington, the State of Connecticut, and its 
citizens. Our members specifically appreciate your willingness to support the dedicated providers 
of the EMS community as a worthy and equal branch of emergency services. Your service and 
advocacy on the Veterans & Military Affairs Committee, the State Education Committee, and the 
Committee of Commerce are also lauded by this Local. 

For the above reasons, please accept the endorsement of the International Association of EMTs 
and Paramedics Local R1-294 of your re-election in representing the 81st District. 

We stand behind you and are extremely appreciative of your time and willingness to champion 
future legislation relevant to emergency medical services.  

Thank you for your leadership. 

In Solidarity, 

 

Eric Heidtman, President Local R1-294, NRP 

 

International Association of EMTs and Paramedics 


